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We are running out of time for reducing fossil fuel pollutions. The oil industry calls to 

mind the tobacco lobby's lies, trying to tell us that smoking was good for us. Oil is 

dirty, and while we now rely on many of it's products, we should focus on minimizing 

the damage being done. I oppose this appalling bill. 
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